

June Newsletter

Message from President Dot Muir

Already! Here I am again!!

Do hope June brings us some nice weather.

Couple of things to talk about this time...

The rumour that the homeless kitchen is coming into the Centre is false.

We have been assured by the city that they are no longer looking our way. This will be a relief for us all. We feel their strife, but we are not the right place for them. And... we now have \$12.00 meal tickets for sale. A nice gift for someone you know and want to treat. Just ask at the desk and we will look after you.

Wendy Kelson won the Mother's Day Basket. The next draw is June 30th for the beautiful painting by Bill Maximick, a local artist.

We will be closed on Canada Day, Tuesday July 1^t. A day for you to enjoy all our city has to offer.

Wednesday, June 18th, our Community Paramedic, Amanda, will be in at 10 a.m. to answer health-related questions, take your blood pressure, and measure your blood sugar levels. She will be at the Centre on the third Wednesday of the month. Crib Tournament Thursday June 19th at 11 a.m. \$10.00 entry. Always a fun time, so I look forward to a game with you!

Garage Sale Friday June 13th and Saturday June 14th. Lots of must-have items, so come take a look.

Taking Garage Sale Donations until Friday June 6th.

We have grown so much with our lunches and bingos that we need to buy more tables and chairs. We hope to get 8-10 more seats in the lunch room and set up Jessie's Room for more comfortable dining. This will take some time so everyone please be courteous and share your tables with the lunch group.

NO saving seats, and keep your Bingo Cards in a pile in front of you so the extra folk know there is room for them. And if you see someone needing a seat, please invite them to join your table if you have room or direct them to Jessie's Room. We try to

keep an eye out but don't always notice so your help is appreciated. Thank you for your courteous attention to friendliness.

Take care and remember we are all here to enjoy what the Centre offers and visit with friends. Smiles go a long way in making people feel welcome.

Have a great month!

Dot

PSst.... Apple pie and ice cream being served to all on Father's Day, Friday the 13th.....

Mahjongg



Mahjongg meets at the Centre on Mondays at 10 in Jessie's Room This is NOT the computer tile matching game - it is a Chinese tile game from the mid - 1800s. There are over 40 variants, and the one we play is known as American Mahjongg - a version developed on a US Military base in 1937.

The American version uses 8 jokers, as well as a playing card with acceptable patterns that change annually. We also use display racks and pusher bars to manage the tiles. The game is very popular in the States, and you can even take cruises and play Mahjongg at Sea. We hear that there are professional players out there, but here at the Centre we don't play for money.

We have taught many people how to play through Elder College and would like to invite everyone to come and watch, or come and play. Most of us have sets to use, so just bring your curiosity and enthusiasm!

Marcia (coordinator)

Announcements

Wishing all Father's Day a very special day on Sunday June 15th

Garage Sale - June 13 and 14 from 9 am to 2 pm

On Saturday only (June 13) - Hot dog & water or soft drink for \$7.00. Donations for the garage sale are gladly accepted. Drop offs will be accepted until June 06.

Kitchen help needed

- Volunteers for cashier and sandwich makers.
- An XL commercial grade stock pot if anyone has one they no longer need.

Please contact Dot at 250-923-9119

Mother's Day Basket Winner



Thank you

A special thank you to Lorraine Wilson

For her generous donation of a Bill Maximick framed print titled "Pacific Safari". It can be viewed at the Centre. Tickets are available to purchase. Draw will be July 1st. Good luck!

May Birthdays

On the last Friday of the previous month we celebrate members who have traveled around the sun once again. Cake is served at 12:30 to the dining room patrons.

Yvonne Bob Eden Joanne



Weekly Menu format by e-mail

For all members who receive the weekly menu by e-mail. On some cell phone emails it may display better if you click on the part of the menu at the top that reads in blue font; these announcements are viewable as a webpage



Information on Website

We appreciate your patience as our Website is being updated
Our schedule of monthly activities: crseniors.com/activities
A copy of this newsletter: crseniors.com/newsletters
The one page Constitution: crseniors.com/about/constitution
The 8-page By-Laws document: crseniors.com/about/bylaws
17 Board positions and names of 14 directors: crseniors.com/about/board

250-914-4401 | crseniors.com | Facebook.com/crseniors

Campbell River Seniors Center | 1414 Ironwood Street | Campbell River, BC V9W 5T5 CA

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>